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About ORTESOL
Oregon Teachers of English to Speakers of Other Languages (ORTESOL) is a not-for-profit organization whose purposes
are to raise the level of professional instruction in TESOL by providing opportunities for discussing, studying, and
sharing information about TESOL and bilingual education, and to cooperate with other groups having similar concerns.
Benefits of membership include The ORTESOL Journal, access to the member area of the ORTESOL website and The
ORTESOL Newsletter, special member rates for ORTESOL conferences, and a variety of other services and opportunities
for professional development.

For subscription and advertising information and guidelines for contributors, see http://www.ortesol.org/ or contact the
Editors by email at billwalk@uoregon.edu or deborah.healey@oregonstate.edu.
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